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NEW FRANKEN, WI – September 1, 2015 
 
Dental Health Products, Inc. (DHPI) welcomed over 100 of their team members and over 25 
top industry manufacturers to its annual National Sales Meeting, July 22-24 at the KI Center in 
Green Bay, WI. This year’s theme, It’s All About the Customer.Period. reflects DHPI’s mission 
to create our business structure around the needs and requirements of our invaluable 
Customers. 
 
As a tradition at our annual National Sales Meeting, we select a Dental Charity or Dental 
Organization to donate DHPI funds or supplies. This year DHPI selected the Brown County 
Oral Health Partnership (OHP) in Northeast Wisconsin. Our objective to support this 
organization is in line with our continued effort to establish strong relationships within our local 
community. This year, as a team, stuffed animals were built along with child patient dental 
hygiene packs for the OHP to give to their young patients. These children deserve the smiles 
OHP Doctors strive to provide in a good faith effort toward their overall oral health. We are 
confident this contribution will brighten those smiles and help make these necessary dental 
visits FUN! 
 
The Brown County Oral Health partnership (OHP) is a non-profit organization whose long 
term objectives are to develop and maintain a coordinated system of dental care and 
education for uninsured and underinsured children of Brown County. Dental care is provided 
for students Pre-K through grade 12. The OHP cares for patients at fixed clinics at the Howe 
Family Resource Center and The Kroc Center in Green Bay, WI. OHP dentists, hygienists and 
assistants also travel to different schools with mobile equipment up to five days a week to 
create an in-school dental office. The OHP operates primarily within the Green Bay Area 
Public School District where more than 60 percent of the enrolled students qualify to receive 
free OHP services. 
 
On behalf of our annual National Sales Meetings, donations have been earned by the 
following organizations: 2011: DHPI donated $5,000 to the Dental Trade Alliance Foundation 
2012: DHPI donated $6,000 to the WDA Mission of Mercy 2013: DHPI donated $6,000 to the 
Dental Trade Alliance Foundation 2014: DHPI donated $6,000 to the NWTC for 2 Hygienists 
and 2 Dental Assistant Scholarships 

 
Since 1991, DHPI has serviced the dental professional community, whether General Practice 
or Special Markets Accounts, by partnering with industry leading manufacturers to offer a 
robust selection of SUPPLIES, EQUIPMENT and SOLUTIONS. DHPI is considered one of the 
industry’s top dental distributors in the U.S. DHPI's mission is "To provide personalized and 
timely solutions for our healthcare partners so they will continue to exceed their goals and 
their patients' expectations."  
 

For more information please call 800-626-2163 or go to www.dhpionline.com 
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